Mr. C. J. Hart, Director of Physical Mducation, Brigham Young University, Provo, Utah.

Dear Professor Hart:

Our Robinson Gymnasium for men and women was built in 1906. While it was a very fine building of its time, I believe that you would rather have something more modern and up to date. The state architect at Topeka, Kansas, has blueprints which you can obtain by writing him.

The auditorium where we play basketball is built as a combination auditorium and fine arts auditorium, so that would not do you much good.

We have not constructed a field house and we are not that far along where we would have blueprints. I am sorry that I can give you no better information.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH